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November 10 
Veterans Day (observed) 

  

November 11 
Veterans Day 

 

November 14 
Policy Council & Board of 

Directors Meeting 

 

November 23-24 
Holiday-Thanksgiving 

 

December 8 
Staff In-Service 

 

December 12 
Policy Council & Board of 

Directors Meeting 

 

December 20 
Last Day for Child Services 

until January 3rd for 

Extended Day Classes & 

January 8th for Double 

Session Classes. 

 

Green Group 
 

The group socializations meet every other week at the Millerdale 

Colony –there are 9 families enrolled in Home Base. We have had 

only 2 groups so far!  

 

We kicked off our year by making playdough and playdough name 

mats. Here is a non-cooked playdough recipe. 

1 Cup Flour 

½ cup salt 

½ cup water 

1 Tablespoon oil 

Food coloring ---10 to 15 drops 
 

We are looking forward to a fun - filled educational year! 

-Green Home Base 
 
 
 

REDFIELD CENTER 
We have settled nicely into a routine and are learning how to 

make friends! We enjoyed the nice fall weather on our 
playground, the children love being outside! We will be 
starting a study on trees soon.  
 

Conferences are just right around the corner. The children are 

also enjoying the Conscious Discipline we are doing in the 
classroom, especially the breathing, greeting song, and the 

wish well board! 
 

The monthly parent meetings will consist of school readiness 
activities! We have parent /children’s activities monthly and 
have great parent participation! The parents enjoy making 
things they can take home and use. Looking forward to a 
wonderful year! 
 

-The Redfield Center 

November / December 2023 

What’s 
Happening                                                           



 

 

Hello from the Huron Center!  The 2023-2024 school year is well underway! 

So far, we are having a great year! 

 

We started the year off with a Parent/Child Orientation Day on September 5th and the first day of 

school was September 6th.  Our kiddos were so excited for the first day of school and have continued 

that excitement through the first month! Our first Parent/Child Activity was held on September 28th.  

We had a GREAT turnout with 21 families 

attending to paint pumpkins.  We were 

so excited to receive a donation of 

pumpkins from Baysinger Farms in 

Woonsocket, SD.  We also had a learning 

session on bullying.  Each family received 

a handout explaining how to teach 

children about bullying and a feelings 

chart from Conscious Discipline to help 

their children identify their own emotions. 

In October we will be doing our 

Parent/Child Activity on the 26th and will 

be making Cloud Dough along with 

letter and shape play dough mats.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Getting the messy activities out of the 

way right away!!  

Teachers will be doing progress reports 

and scheduling home visits within the 

next month.  Our fingers are also crossed we can do a Winter Program for families this year – hoping 

the weather holds out better than it did last school year!   

Hope you all are having as good of a year as we are in Huron! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

Just as a helpful reminder – with cold temperatures quickly 

approaching please make sure your child has snow pants, boots, 

coat, hat, and gloves!  If you need help getting these items, please 

reach out to Rebecca for assistance!  Snow & cold will be here 

before we know it! 

Also, please continue to be mindful of policies regarding sickness.  

If your child has the following symptoms, they should be cared 

for at home and NOT sent to Head Start: An elevated 

temperature of 100° or more – must be fever-free for 24 hrs. 

without the use of fever reducing medications (i.e., Tylenol, etc.,) 

if your child has a contagious disease, if your child complains of 

not feeling well or complains of pain, if your child has been 

vomiting or has diarrhea – must be without symptoms for 24 hrs. 

If your child is sick, please call as soon as you know they won’t be 

attending school, so the bus driver can be notified.  When your 

child is feeling better and ready to return, please call to let us know 

to pick them up!   

 

Huron Center 



 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       

 

Teaching Kids Not to Bully 

Let your child know that bullying is not OK and can bring serious consequences at 

home, school, and in the community if it continues.  

 Take bullying seriously. Make sure your kids understand that you will not tolerate bullying at home or 

anywhere else.  

 Teach kids to treat others with respect and kindness. Teach your child that it is wrong to 

ridicule differences like race, religion, appearance, special needs, gender, economic status, etc.  

 Learn about your child's social life. Look for insight into what may be influencing your child's 

behavior at school.  

 Encourage good behavior. Positive reinforcement can be more powerful than negative discipline.   

  

If you behave aggressively — toward or in front of your kids — chances are they will follow  

your example. Instead, point out positives in others, not negatives.   

  

As frustrating as it can be to help kids stop bullying, remember that bad  

behavior won't stop on its own. Think about the success and happiness you want 

your kids to find in school, work, and relationships throughout life.  

Curbing bullying now is progress toward those goals!  

Anti-Bullying Toothpaste Activity 

When it comes to anti-bullying activities, this one is so easy to recreate – all 

you need is a tube of toothpaste, toothpicks, and a paper plate – but the 

lesson it teaches is very powerful. Have your child squeeze all of the 

toothpaste out of a tube of toothpaste onto a plate, and when they are 

done, ask them to put the toothpaste back into the tube using toothpicks. It 

won’t be long until they realize the task is impossible, at which time you can 

engage them in a discussion about bullying. Help them understand that, just 

like you cannot put toothpaste back into a tube, you cannot remove the 

pain caused by saying hurtful things to others.  

Teaching Kids Not to Bully (for Parents) - Nemours KidsHealth 

https://kidshealth.org/en/parents/no-bullying.html


Please register for AveraChart or Sanford 

Health to get your child’s needed vaccination 

records turned in as soon as possible! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


